SAUGATUCK TOWNSHIP FIRE DISTRICT BOARD MEETING FEBRUARY 27, 2006

A workshop meeting of the Saugatuck Township Fire District was held on Monday, February 27th, 2006 at the Fire Station. The meeting was called to order at 7:30 p.m.

Present: Bill Kaye, Jerry Bekken, Reggie Smith, Lance Winchester and Cliff Asbel.

Absent: None.

Also Present: Chief John Blok and Deputy Chief Greg Janik.

AUDIENCE

None.

CHIEF'S REPORT

- 1. Things went well in Chief's absence.
- 2. Copy of insurance received from Fennville School for Sarah Bushee. Also backed by our own insurance.
- 3. Boundaries of Douglas, Downtown Development Authority letter and review of Resolution of Exemption for DDA.
- 4. Discussion of bill paying process (current bill approval process is working well).
- 5. Saugatuck based discussions prompted discussion of employee evaluations.
- 6. Discussion of fire and medical calls during last month while Greg was acting Chief.
- 7. First Responders school attendees.
- 8. Discussion of gear worn during a fire call.

There being no further business, meeting was adjourned at 8:12 p.m.

Respectfully submitted by Cliff Asbel.